
             

A Message from the MStM Nurse 

With school just weeks away, please take the time to check 

with your child’s doctor to make sure that their immunizations 

are up to date.   Kids entering Preschool and Kindergarten can 

have their booster vaccines done as soon as they turn 4 years 

old.  Pertussis (whooping cough) has seen a 500% rise in our 

state.  Getting vaccinations is very important.   

Warren County does hold immunization clinics each month that 

may be beneficial if your insurance does not cover vaccinations.  

You can reach Warren County Health at 515-961-1074 and see 

if a time is available that will work for you.   

If your child has a medical or religious waiver for immunizations 

please make sure that you file the proper paperwork with me 

at school.  Please let me know if I can be of any help to you.  

You can reach me by phone at 641-654-2621.    

Thanks for your help in getting us all to a healthy school year!!     

Alene Kirvin, R.N. 
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